
Subject: Rehearsal of the Christmas Production

Dear Parent/Carer

On Wednesday 20 December, the children in Year 4, 5 and 6 will be attending the church for 
a rehearsal of their Christmas production.

We will be leaving the school site at 12noon and walking to the church; therefore, we will 
require the children to bring a packed lunch. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, 
we will be able to provide a packed lunch.

Please complete the form here no later than 9am on Wednesday 13 December to consent 
for your child to attend and indicate whether or not you require a packed lunch to be 
provided for your child.

Kind regards
Key Stage 2 Team

Email to parents 

https://forms.office.com/e/TMBuk0eKLM

